
 

July 7, 2016 
 
 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
160 East 300 South, 4th

Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 Floor 

 
 
RE: AL2016-P08 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Attached for your notification are changes to the Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC Exchange and 
Network Services Price List.  The following pages are attached: 
 

Exchange and Network Services Price List 
Section Page 

5 
Release 

131 16 
5 133 23 

 
On June 16, 2016, CenturyLink made an FCC filing to increase the Federal Access Charge rate for Utah 
effective July 1, 2016.  As a result, this filing is being issued to coincide with the increase to the Federal 
Access rate for primary residential service by revising the Federal Lifeline (ASGFX from $6.39 to $6.41 
and ASGF2 from $2.86 to $2.84) while keeping the overall credit at $9.25.   
 
The Tribal Lifeline credits are also being changed as a result of the change to the Federal Access 
Change.  Customers are not impacted by these changes. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dawn Salaver 
 
cc: James Farr, CenturyLink 
 . 
 
 
 
UT2016-009 (QC)  

 Dawn Salaver 
Dawn.Salaver@Centurylink.com 

1801 California Street, 10th Floor 
Denver, CO 80202 

voice: (303) 992-5835 
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